11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 143

From: Jill Etheridge

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electors and other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:22:03 AM

I don't agree that we should be removing having a proof of id when voting at any electoral voting
sites.

This will only open up to theft of identity or fraud, something which as a community no one would
want to happen.

Regards,
Jill Etheridge
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